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STUDIOS and OFFICES: 

CENTRAL BUILDING 

"THE VOICE OF LEBANON VALLEY" 

" 1 2 7 0 ON YOUR DIAL" 

Mr, Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

J Si jANV 

8th AND CUMBERLAND STREETS 

LEBANON, PENNA. 
13 November, 1946 

Thank you very much for your report on the reception of 

W L B R signals during the test broadcast November" 9th; it was entirely 

correct. 

This letter will serve tO acknowledge your report which 

is greatly appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

"Bill" Z ing 
C/R Engineer 


